{YOUR FULL ADDRESS}

{YOUR POSTCODE}

{DATE}

Dear {MP NAME},  

My name is {YOUR NAME} and I live in your constituency {FIND OUT WHAT YOUR CONSTITUENCY IS HERE}.

British workers put in some of the longest full-time working hours across Europe and at the same time we have one of the least productive economies. However, it doesn’t always have to be this way. 

On 18 October, we have the opportunity to change the future of work, our society, and the economy. The Labour Party MP Peter Dowd, and former Shadow Chief Secretary to the Treasury, has tabled a bill in Parliament to reduce the maximum working week to 32 hours, giving “every British worker the chance of moving to a four-day week.”

The 10 Minute Rule Bill would amend the Working Time Regulations Act 1998 to reduce the maximum working week from 48 hours per week to 32 hours. This would effectively mandate a four-day working week, a move which is very popular with British workers, with polling consistently showing that at least two-thirds of the British public want reduced working hours. 

Re-imagining the way we work offers us a chance to rejuvenate the British economy and build back better. Research has shown us that a four-day week with no loss of pay would not only benefit workers but would be a win-win for employers, the economy, society and the environment. 

I am reaching out to you to ask for your help in pledging to support the 32 Hour Working Week Bill. 

I would be ever so grateful if you’re able to attend the reading of the Bill in the House of Commons Chamber and to post the following on your social media:
 “For a work-life balance that supports families, the environment and the economy:

I support the 32-hour working week bill.

#4dayweek #32hours”

I have also included a graphic which you could share alongside the post if you wish. 
Please do keep me informed of any progress made.  

I look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours faithfully,  

{YOUR NAME}
